
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

To support our topic on WW2, Year 6 will be visiting the National Holocaust Centre 
and Museum in Newark on Tuesday 22nd February 2022.  
 

Children will be required to wear uniform and will need a packed lunch on the day. If 
your child receives free school meals then a packed lunch will be provided. No glass 
bottles or fizzy drinks please.  There will not be an opportunity to visit the gift shop 
and so your child does not need any additional money on the day.  
 

If your child has an inhaler, they must carry this at all times. Please ensure the school 
has up-to-date information about any medical needs your child has.  
 

It is important that your child is on time for school (8:40 am) as the coach will be 
leaving promptly after registration. We will return to school a little later than usual 
to allow pupils to take part in workshops and to fully experience the Holocaust 
Centre. Pupils will return to school at 4pm and will leave school as usual through 
either the main entrance or Cemetery Road.  
 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £10 towards the cost of the trip by Friday 11 th 
February 2022 which should be paid via ParentPay. Please do not send cash into 
school. It is important for us to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of 
parental contributions it will not be possible for the trip to take place and it will be 
cancelled.  
 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs T Nicholson 

 

Assistant Principal 
  

Holocaust Centre and Museum Year 6 Reply Slip 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________ to attend 
the trip to the National Holocaust Centre and Museum in Newark.  
 

My child fully understands the need for sensible behaviour.  
 

I will pay via ParentPay. 
 

Signed_______________________________________________Parent/Carer 
 


